
Hello Humboldt Parents/Guardians,
First, thank you for being your childʼs greatest supporter!

A group of parents have beenmeeting since early summer to revive the Parent Teacher Organization
(PTO) at Humboldt. We have been working with Ms. Quimby to determine how to best support the
Humboldt teachers, staff, and students in the upcoming school year.

Our first task will be to provide support for the Jaguars Meet the Teacher Open House on Thursday,
August 17th. We need help from parents/guardians to make this night a success.

We are also looking for volunteers who are interested in heading committees and serving on the
executive team. See below for opportunities.

Our first PTOmeeting will be Tuesday, September 5th at 6pm (tentatively). We hope you can find the
time to join us for a meeting this year. We need you to be successful!

All the best wishes for this upcoming school year!

Humboldt Academy of Higher Learning PTO

____________________________________________________________________________

Meet the Teacher Open House
Parent Ambassadors - We are looking for 4-5 parents/guardians of returning students to help

answer questions for first year Humboldt Parents.
Snow Cone Volunteers - We are looking for a couple families that have snow conemachines

to provide snow cones for students on this night.

PTO Opportunities
Executive Board Openings
Fundraising Chairperson
Membership Coordinator
School Improvement Team Liaison

If you are interested in helping with the Meeting the Teacher Open House or the PTO opportunities,
please reach out ptohumboldt@gmail.com.

mailto:ptohumboldt@gmail.com

